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I am continually growing more concerned as to recent programming 
decisions by the ABC - particularly television.

It would seem to me that there needs to be a process for more 
consultation regarding what people want. In my case, the diappearance 
of Art Nation, Collectors and New Inventors gets rid of programmes I 
watch every week.

Too many overseas produced dramas appear. I enjoy many of them but 
locally produced programmes would be a great contribution to our 
culture and to acting and production jobs.

I feel the ABC should produce, not outsource so much material.

I would appreciate a copy of the results of your Inquiry.

 

Thank you. Bruce Miller

.




